
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 24, 2024 
 

Item 22, Report No. 27 of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on September 24, 2024. 
 
 
 

22. NEW BUSINESS – FEES FOR PUBLIC NOTIFICATION BEYOND THE 
STATUTORY REQUIREMENTS UNDER THE PLANNING ACT FOR 
PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that staff bring forward a 
report on the feasibility of: 

1) cost recovery for public notification beyond the statutory 
requirements under the Planning Act, such as a radius wider 
than 150 metres of a proposed development site; 

2) sending public notifications by Registered Mail to local 
Ratepayers’ Associations; and 

3) alternative methods to notify residents regarding development 
applications. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca. 

  




